
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

September 11, 2024 

Dear Residents, 

We wish to inform you that 54th Street will undergo surface restoration starting from September 
12 through September 23, 2024. During this period sections of the street will be closed to traffic 

to facilitate the work. The traffic accommodation plan will vary depending on the section being 

worked on at any given time. Please adhere to the posted signs and temporary traffic controls 

that will be in place to guide you through the affected areas. 

Access to businesses will be maintained throughout the construction but parking in the active 

work zones will be restricted. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate 

your cooperation during this time. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact one of 

our team members below for more information.  

Andy Meier Project Supervisor 587-338-4713

Ryan Howse Superintendent 780-297-1320

We would also like to remind you to keep your children and pets away from construction 

sites, equipment, and open excavations at all times.  

We thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

G.S. Construction 


